
Public Notice

The City of Brampton has completed a Schedule ‘C’ Municipal Class
Environmental Assessment (Class EA) Study for improvements to
Bramalea Road from Queen Street East to the south City limit (see map).

The EA study evaluated traffic, transit and active transportation safety
andoperational improvements, landuse implications, natural environment
impacts and mitigation measures to select the recommended design.

The Process
The study was completed in accordance with the requirements of
Schedule ‘C’ projects as outlined in the Municipal Class Environmental
Assessment (October 2000, as amended in 2007, 2011 and 2015), which
is approved under the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act.

Environmental Study Report
An Environmental Study Report (ESR) has been prepared as part of this
study.TheESRsummarizesthestudyprocessandrecommendationsand is
availableforpublicreviewontheCity’swebsitefor30calendardaysstarting
May 18, 2023 to June 16, 2023.

How to Review:
Step 1: Visit www.brampton.ca/BramaleaEA by using your
computer or scan the QR code using mobile phone.
Step 2: View the ESR provided on the website and provide comments by June 16, 2023.

Interested persons may provide written comments to our study team by June 16, 2023. All comments and concerns can be sent directly to
either of the following study team members:

NOTICE OF STUDY COMPLETION
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Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study

Isaac Bartlett, P.Eng., ENV SP
Consultant Project Manager
Stantec Consulting Ltd.
Tel: 519.675.6643
Fax: 519.645.6575
E-mail: isaac.bartlett@stantec.com

Ghaz Mohammad, M. Eng., P. Eng., PMP
Senior Project Engineer, Engineering
Public Works & Engineering, City of Brampton
Tel: 905.874.2949
Fax: 905.874.2505
TTY: 905.874.2130
E-mail: ghazanfar.mohammad@brampton.ca

In addition, a request may be made to the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks for an order requiring a higher level of study
(i.e., requiring an individual/comprehensive EA approval before being able to proceed), or that conditions be imposed (e.g., require further
studies), only on the grounds that the requested order may prevent, mitigate, or remedy adverse impacts on constitutionally protected
Aboriginal and treaty rights. Requests on other grounds will not be considered. Requests should include the requester contact information
and full name for the ministry.

Requests should specify what kind of order is being requested (request for additional conditions or a request for an individual/comprehensive
environmental assessment), how an order may prevent, mitigate, or remedy those potential adverse impacts, and any information in support
of the statements in the request. This will ensure that the ministry is able to efficiently begin reviewing the request. The request should be
sent in writing or by email to the City of Brampton and to:

Minister of the Environment, Conservation and Parks
Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks
777 Bay Street, 5th Floor, Toronto ON, M7A 2J3
minister.mecp@ontario.ca
and
Director, Environmental Assessment Branch
Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks
125 St. Clair Ave. W, 1st Floor, Toronto ON, M4V 1P5
EABDirector@ontario.ca

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal
information, all comments will become part of the public record.

This notice first published on May 18, 2023.


